

# Meeting #6 (6/30/2024)

## Opening Greetings

### Updates

- Race Director: Smooth sailing from last update, continuing to schedule 1on1 meetings with race directors.
- Co-Race Director: Working on balloon and medal recycling from previous years. Going to look into LiquidIV sponsorship.
- Sponsor Manager: Absent, but sent message. “Our primary objective right now is going through our excel sheet of potential sponsors and doing those sponsor calls. They have gone pretty well so far. These can be done virtually, so we are going to push having more people help starting next week. Otherwise, I am going to be creating a plan for the Seminole Clubs of Florida as well as other businesses we agree we should contact that are not on our list after I finish up this last week at SMC.”
- Registration Manager: Thinking about medals and race chip timing, continuing to see registrations
- PR Manager: Hype video beginning to be thought about, posts going well.
- Volunteer Manager: Course map walked through and looking good.

### Looking Forward

- Medal and shirt design ongoing in the next month, continue to work towards future tasks if you're out of things to currently work on.

### Meeting Timing

- Similar to last time, may be a couple weeks before next meeting due to slow season.

### Closing and Goodbyes